
  October 5, 2024 

Political Yard Signs:  

Posting a political yard sign is a protected right per Washington State law (see RCWs below). 

 

 

 

 

Based on input from our HOA attorney, “the Arrowhead Point sign restriction in CC&R 8.8 is 
likely unenforceable and violates RCW 64.38.034 due to a recent ruling in a Washington State 
court case. Under the statute and court case, HOA restrictions cannot prohibit outdoor display of 
political yard signs before any primary or general election. HOA restrictions can only place 
reasonable rules and regulations regarding the placement and display of political yard signs, but 
cannot prohibit them outright. The language in Article 8.8 has the effect of not allowing any 
political signs to be displayed because of the professional requirement & 1’ x 1’ size restriction.” 

 

Since the HOA does not endorse any particular candidate, no political signs are allowed in the 
common areas which are shared equally by all members.  

The Board does not endorse nor prohibit this activity, acknowledging that doing so is a 
homeowner's right, but this activity is discouraged as has been common practice since the 
inception of the AHP HOA (CC&R's adopted June 17, 1987).  

 


